
Board Briefs for October 

At its meeting on October 8th, 2020, the Board took the following actions: 

• Added Melanie Speir as an At-Large Director on the Board 

• Approved the nomination of Marielle Boortz as the LWVDV representative on the Contra Costa 

Hazardous Materials Commission, effective January 1, 2021, replacing Leslie Stewart. 

• Approved a fundraising appeal for mid-November. 

• Voted to remain neutral on Measure X on the November 3 ballot, after hearing from the 

Action/Advocacy Committee. 

The Board also heard reports on the 2020 Census process, production and use of the Pros & Cons 

videos, Voter Services events, scheduled public meetings in conjunction with the Library, and 

Proposition 15 advocacy.  The Membership Chair reported 3 new members in the previous month. 

 

 


